
 

 

 

We had a fantastic World Book Day on Thursday. The children looked brilliant in their 
costumes and we all enjoyed our whole class assembly and parade, as well as our class 
masked reader quiz which was great fun! 

In Maths we started our learning about fractions and have been finding half of shapes as well as 
small quantities. In RE we have been learning about Holy week and the Easter story for Christians. 
We have focused on Palm Sunday and the Last Supper, acting these out and showing our value of Be 
Curious to ask questions. In English we have been thinking about adjectives to describe our 
character, Bunting. Next week we will use our ideas to write a lost poster. We started our DT 
learning and mini outcome to create a puppet. So far we have been enjoying designing our puppets 
as well as practicing the joining techniques; threading and gluing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here's some of our learning in Maths, RE and DT this week. 

Key dates:  

Red Nose Day: wear red £1 donation – Friday 15th March 

Project outcome: come in and share our learning – Thursday 21st March 2.45 – 3.15pm 
(further details to follow) 

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will write a character 
description as part of a lost poster 
 
In Maths we will find a quarter of a shape 
and a number of objects  

Read 5 times a week 
 
Complete Mathletics  
 
Practice words in spelling book linked to 
phonics  


